
From: Michael Greenlee <michael.greenlee@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 1:32 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: The Cottages at Barton Green 

 

Michael Greenlee 
507 Skydale Dr. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
 
April 11, 2018 
 
Planning Commission 
301 E. Huron St. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48107 
 
Dear Members of the Planning Commission, 
 
While I am not opposed to a considered development on this location, its proximity to our neighborhood and 

the traffic situation we are facing as a result of this plus the North Sky development ought to be rigorously 

addressed. I urge the Commission to vote against dorm-style living this far removed from campus.  
 
I am sure you have already heard the opinion of my neighbors, and can see themes emerging. The Trinitas 

Ventures development, as proposed, fails to adequately address concerns important to me as a resident of the 

neighborhood. It puts my biking neighbors at risk. To discourage biking while encouraging the use of fossil 

fuels is a stance that seems at odds with the values I assumed this commission stood for.  
 
Trinitas has not been communicative with our neighborhood organization. Moreover, they have not made 

any significant changes to their project proposal to better fit with our community.  
 
Please, on our behalf, insist upon changes to the Cottages at Barton Green development.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Greenlee 
 

Michael Greenlee 
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